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Dear Parent,  

S1-3 Activities Week: Wednesday 8th May-Thursday 9th May 2024  

We are delighted to offer all pupils in S1-3 the opportunity to take part in our Activities week in May. 

All normal classes with be suspended on Wednesday and Thursday (8th and 9th May) for all S1-3 

pupils.   

There are a selection of activities on offer with varying cost to suit everyone. All trips are £60 or less 

and many of the activities are either free or come in at less than £10 per person.  

Pupils will engage with a different activity on each day. To ensure fairness, pupils should now choose 

their top four choices (and an additional in-school activity). Choices can be completed now using the 

link below: 

https://forms.office.com/e/PeFEididnw   

The link will also be available on the school website along with the attached booklet describing each 

activity and cost. We recommend you and your child read this carefully BEFORE making choices as 

some choices may require additional money for lunch.    

Before your child makes their choices, please discuss the cost implications and agree you are willing 

to meet the maximum cost of the activities; with the understanding your child may be allocated a 

place on any combination of activities.  

The school would like all young people to have the opportunity to attend a trip should they wish to 

do so and if you are not able to cover the cost of a trip for your child/children, please contact our 

PSO, Sarah Ross - sarah.ross@forrester.edin.sch.uk to discuss support confidentially. 

Please can all choices be made no later than Friday 15th December. 

Once we have allocated activities, we will inform you and payment will then begin via parent pay. 

We will endeavour to ensure pupils are allocated one of their preferences but please be aware this 

may not always be possible.  

Yours faithfully  

Eilidh McLaren 

Senior Development Officer – PEF 

Forrester High School 
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